A Message from the Principal



Welcome to Lincoln Elementary School!

We are the Lincoln Lions. Our school focuses on grades 2 and 3. We also are home to preschool and the birth to three programs.

Students at Lincoln Elementary strive to do their best, to treat others with kindness and courtesy, and to be good representatives of their

school. As Lions, we show our pride by believing that we can achieve, and by giving our best effort.

Our Mission is:

To promote lifelong learning and responsible citizenship through mutual respect in a safe and healthy learning environment that involves an active partnership of students, staff, family, and community.

We want our students to be:

- Self-directed learners
- Collaborative workers

Marris

- Critical thinkers
- Quality producers

Parent and family involvement can make a big difference in a child's education. Our Parent Teacher Organization meets every month on the second Tuesday. We invite you to visit and participate in these meetings. We have many events and activities sponsored by our PTO. We can always use your help. Thank you for visiting our website. If you have any questions about our programs please call me at 360-538-8250.

Sincerely,

Wes Harris,

Principal